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Item 6(B), Committee Reports 
‘Open’ Council Meeting 2016 May 16 

 
 

B) Financial Management Committee 
Re: Pay-By-Phone Parking Program 

 

 
The Financial Management Committee submitted a report seeking Council 
approval the Pay-By-Phone Parking Program. 

The Financial Management Committee recommended:  

1. THAT Council approve the Pay-By-Phone Parking Program, including 
a rate increase as detailed in this report, at an estimated cost of 
$30,000 funded from the 2016 Capital Program (EMG.0007). 

2. THAT Council approve additional areas within the City as metered 
zones as shown in Figures 1-6 to allow for future installation of 
parking meters when conditions warrant. 

3. THAT the City’s Solicitor prepare the necessary Parking Meter Bylaw 
amendments to facilitate the introduction of pay-by-phone parking 
services and other housekeeping amendments. 

 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR JOHNSTON 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR MCDONELL  
 

THAT the recommendations of the Financial Management Committee be 
adopted.          
          -DEFERRED 
 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR JOHNSTON  
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR VOLKOW  
 
THAT the recommendations of the Financial Management Committee be 
DEFERRED to the next Open Council meeting.  
 

       CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY   
 
 

 

Copied to: City Manager 
                 Director Engineering 
                 Director Finance 
                 City Solicitor 

 


